
NATIVITY SCHOOL 
1250 LAUREL STREET 

MENLO PARK, CALIFORNIA 94025
May 8, 1990

Dear Maria Elena,

Thank you for your beautiful performance on Friday, 
May 4th.

Studemts amd teachers enjoyed everything immensely.

We are truly grateful and we pray that you will be 
blessed with continued success and happiness.

Sister Bernice, Principal

Gratefully,



GILROY HISPANIC CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
POST OFFICE BOX 1221 

GILROY, CALIFORNIA 95021-1221 
TELEPHONE (408) 848-5780

GILROY HISPANIC

CULTURAL FESTIVAL

September 14, 1990

Dear Hispanic Cultural Festival Participant,

Thank you so much fox making the 1990 Hispanic Cultural Festival a 
success once again. We look forward to working with you in the coming 
year.

Festival Chairperson

Muchísimas Gracias,

EZR/es



1990 Fair & Racing Dates

Raíces De Mexico May 14, 1990

804 Bell St.
E. Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Maria,

Thank you for your participation in the 1990 Talent Competition. Tour 

support of the competition is invaluable. We felt that this year showed improve­

ment, but there is always room for us to do better. We would like to have you 

help us do better by your accepting our invitation to a meeting in the San Mateo 

County Fair Administrative Office Board Room on June 6, 1990, at 10 a.m.

We would like for you to bring your ideas and information to share with us 

so that the Talent Competition In 1991 will be better for both you and your talent. 

We are preparing now for the 1991 competition which will be held here at the 

Fair Grounds on April 27, 1991. We will incorporate your suggestions into our 

planning.

Please let us know if you will attend by calling in a message to the 

switchboard or leaving a message with me or John Gregory.

We look forward to seeing you on June 6.

Sincerely, ,

Henry A. Use
Arts Administrator

P.O. Box 1027
SAN MATEO COUNTY EXPO CENTER
San Mateo • CA 94403-0627 • (415) 574-3247 FAX (415) 574-3985



Arts Council of San Mateo County
Twin Pines Park

1219 Ralston Avenue 
Belmont, California 94002 
(415)593-1816

Matias Varela
Raices de Mexico 
804 Bell St.
East Palo Alto, CA. 94303
May 1,1990

Dear Matias,

Thank you so much for participating in the Arts Council's "Families" 
festival again this year. Everyone there had a good time. I heard lots of 
positive comments about the wonderful perfomers. An event like this 
takes a lot of people working together to be successful. Your efforts are 
very much appreciated. Raices de Mexico is always a big hit — your young 
dancers seem to have a lot of fun and that radiates to the audience. 
Thanks again!

Sincerely,

Angela Kirkner
Outreach Coordinator


